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SUMMARY 

 Removes the requirement that a county engineer be a licensed surveyor, if the county 
has a population of less than 40,000 and the individual is serving their first term.  

DETAILED ANALYSIS 

County engineer 

Current law requires a county engineer to be licensed in Ohio as both a professional 
engineer and surveyor. The bill modifies this requirement in counties that have populations of 
less than 40,000. In those counties, the county engineer may serve their first term without 
being a licensed surveyor but must become a licensed surveyor to serve a second term.1  
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1 R.C. 315.02. 
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